
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 3, 2010 

 

 

 

 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 

  of the City of Milwaukee 

 

Honorable Members of the Common Council: 

 

I am pleased to appoint Anna-Marie Opgenorth, 1200-A East Auer Avenue, Milwaukee, 

Wisconsin 53212, to replace Sandy Ackerman on the Historic Preservation Commission.  

This appointment is pursuant to Section 308-81-3 of the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances.  

Ms. Opgenorth’s term will commence upon taking of the oath of office. 

 

I trust this appointment will have the approval of your Honorable Body. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Tom Barrett 

Mayor 


